
INVITATION 
 
 
We invite you to a ‘Listening Session’ sponsored by The National Turfgrass 
Evaluation Program (NTEP), to be held in conjunction with the Golf Course 
Superintendents Association of America (GCSAA) Conference and Show, San 
Diego, CA.  The purpose of this session is to provide a forum for users to comment 
on NTEP and its programs.  Following are some details on the session: 
 
WHAT:   NTEP Listening Session 
 
WHERE:  San Diego Convention Center - Room 32B, San Diego, California 
 
WHEN:  Saturday, February 14, 2004; 9:00 - 11:00 AM 
 
WHY:  To provide a forum for feedback on NTEP programs 
 
AUDIENCE:  ALL users of NTEP information or those interested in NTEP 
including seed company personnel, breeders, researchers, golf course 
superintendents, athletic field managers, sod growers, lawn care operators and 
other interested persons 
 
Please note the agenda for the meeting.  The NTEP Executive Director and Policy 
Committee members will be in attendance to hear your comments and address 
concerns.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at (301) 504-
5125.  If you cannot make the session but have comments that you would like to 
have considered, please email them to kmorris@ntep.org.  Thanks and we look 
forward to seeing you in San Diego!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


